PINE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

1900 PINE STREET
NORTH LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72114

April 20, 1990

Cindy Westra
Rural Rt. 1 Box 111-81
Jacksonville, AR 72076

Dear Ms Westra,

What a wonderful asset you are to our community! Your
knowledge of and dedication to your occupation are so evident.
Pine Elementary feels fortunate to have benefited from your
expertise in the rehabilitation of wildlife. The students
and staff alike were so very impressed with the birds you
brought and the information you gave to them.

We appreciate your time and efforts. I feel the students
learned alot about wildlife as well as developed a greater
appreciation for its protection and conservation. We wish
you well on your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
w, )
Kaye Lowe, Principal

KL :mz



